
 

Steve and Kathy Fazenbaker  

From: "Clare Richie" <csrichie@bellsouth.net>
To: "'Steve Fazenbaker'" <steve.fazenbaker@gtwf.org>; "'Elizabeth Lieberman'" <erlieberman@yahoo.com>; 

"'Guido Sacchi'" <guido@sacchinet.com>; "'Chaplin Brown, Yolanda'" <ycbrown@atlanta.k12.ga.us>
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2009 10:47 PM
Attach: PTO Minutes 090506.doc
Subject: RE: PTO exec minutes
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5/13/2009

Here are the minutes from our May 6 PTO Exec Committee ready for review (revision) and approval. 
  
Thanks! 
  
Clare 
  
  
  

From: Steve Fazenbaker [mailto:steve.fazenbaker@gtwf.org]  
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2009 11:36 AM 

To: 'Clare Richie'; 'Elizabeth Lieberman'; 'Guido Sacchi'; 'Chaplin Brown, Yolanda' 

Subject: PTO exec minutes 
  
Hello, PTO executive board – 
Kathy (my wife) has been traveling for work the past two weeks … which always results in my efficiency 
dropping to near zero.  But she’s back, and I’ve finally got the minutes from our last two executive meetings 
ready for revision and approval! 
  
Steve 
  

+   +   + 

Wesley Foundation at Georgia Tech - A Ministry of the United Methodist Church  
189 Fourth Street, NW  
Atlanta, GA 30313-2505  
 
Rev. Steve Fazenbaker, Director / Campus Minister  
 
phone: (404) 892-6317  
cell: (404) 444-5745  
http://www.gtwf.org  

  


